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Ms Lauren Mesiti  Committee Clerk---Herewith my Submission to the above
Enquiry
 
Recreational Hunting is a positive step to remove Feral Animals from National
Parks and Forest areas, Any regulation Must be Specific as to the animals to be
shot. Eg  Feral Pigs, Feral Cats , Foxes, Wild Dogs, any others deemed to be
.Pests
 
Regulations Must be Specific to the  Maximum  and Minimum Calibre of the
firearms to be used,  Maximum  should be .243 and 270, Minimum should be
222R . I would not allow any of 308 Win  or any of 7.62 mm Calibres.
 
I make these comments with a very long background as a  Professional Kangaroo
shooter and Feral animal controller.
 
Kind Regards ,
 
Bruce Teede
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